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Mr. Chao. t° J. Rocker,
Laramie, Wyc ing.
P.Q. Box 213.

Dear Sir:

Thank you very much for your interesting
letter of August 24. I was certainly glad to hear
from you and to get the information you had to 1lve.
I should be glad to see the book you speak of and will
promise to return it promptly if you will lend it to
me. Thank you very much,

Yours cordially,

W.	 c!PB ,.
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